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06 November 2017 
 
5.30 for 6pm 
	
Club	night	
Committee	meetings	
	
Club	AGM.	
Reports	
Make	sure	you	bring	the	
relevant	material	sent	
to	you	by	PP	Gary.	
	
	
	
Rotary Foundation 
Month. 
 
Murray McCully 

Attendance	(by	Sunday	
6pm)	to	Steve	Jenkins	
ph	478	8467		
jenkins@kiwilink.co.nz	
Pupuke	Golf	Club,		
231	East	Coast	Rd,	
Mairangi	Bay.	
www.ecbrotary.co.n

	

Keith’s	Korner			
Just a brief note as I am in a 2 day court hearing.  
  
Many thanks to all those who acted as marshalls for the 
marathon and a special thanks again to Steve Goeldner for 
his organising. 
  
Don’t forget the golf tournament.  Prizes still needed. A few 
playing places still available. 
  
Gary has arranged another showing of Murder on the Orient 
Express for the 8th of November.  See you all there! 
President Keith.	

AGM reminder -this Monday – please bring your own print out 
of the  Agenda and Treasurer’s report as no copies will be 
provided.(email from Gary 27/10) 
 
President Keith read a letter of thanks from Sherwood School 
for a donation of $500 for books. 
 
John P on behalf of Carol said the club are helping  host three 
children aged 2,4 and 7 from Timor-Leste from mid November 
onwards. Please let Carol/John/Kumar know if you can help. 
 
Robyn reminded us of the Polio+ fundraiser 8 November at 
the Bridgeway. Contact Robyn if you need more tickets. You 
may need to book if you are eating locally. (no bookings at the 
new eatery next to the Bridgeway) 
 
PG Peter publicised the Auckland Korean meeting on Friday 
when they are hosting Koreans from district 3610. $25 
donation, 6 PM to 9 at Browns Bay Senior Club. See 
attachment) 
 
Year 12 Sci/Tech forum in January.  Rangitoto student Paul 
Cha has been accepted and Jae Min Seo is on the waiting list. 
Kiara Padayatchi from Hobsonville Point has also been 
accepted but another club is sponsoring her. 
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	 6	November	 13	November	 20	November	 27	November	
	 Club	Meeting	

Committee	Meetings	
Nick	Astwick	
CEO	Southern	Cross	
Health	Society	

Liz	Webb	and	
PG	Peter	Garnett	
The	Rotary	Foundation,	Global	
Grant,	Dental	Training	Project	
Vanuatu	

Club	Meeting	
Committee	Meetings	

Grace	 Rod	Fergusson	 Steve	Goeldner	 Sean	Harris	 Gary	Morgan	
Reception		 Amanda	Chambers	 Michelle	Machin	 Sherida	Penman-Walters	 Beverley	Lea	
Attendance	 Steve	Jenkins	 Steve	Jenkins	 Steve	Jenkins	 Steve	Jenkins	
Cash	Desk	 	 	 	 	
Fellowship	 Warwick	Moulton	 John	Pearson	 Warwick	Moulton	 Warwick	Moulton	
	 John	Pearson	 Sue	Yi	 John	Pearson	 Sue	Yi	
	 Sue	Yi	 Paul	Asquith	 Ian	Collard	 Ian	Collard	
Stewards	 Jim	Mayo	 Jenna	Tuuta	 Jim	Mayo	 Graham	Rice	
	 Alan	Astrop	 Peter	Garnett	 Martin	Reiss	 Bruce	Dunlop	
	 Alex	Reed	 Monica	Webb	 Barry	McLean	 Alistair	New	
3	Min.	Talk	 Golf	Committee	 	 	 	
Intro.	Speaker	 	 Lynette	Miller	 Sean	Harris	 	
Thank	Speaker	 	 Alex	Reed	 Steve	Jenkins	 	
Parting	Thought	 Michelle	Machin	 Alistair	New	 Jennifer	Neads	 Murray	Thoms	
Julie	 Alistair	New	 Alan	Astrop	 Jenna	Tuuta	 	
If	you	cannot	carry	out	your	allocated	duty,	it	is	your	responsibility	to	arrange	for	someone	else	to	do	that	duty	
Our	Exchange	Student	Contact	Details:	Julie	is	with:			Steve	&	Sharyn	Goeldner,	7	Denim	Place,	Albany	Ph.	414	4374	

See	Membership	list	for	Julie‘s	contacts. 

 
 
Murray McCully was educated in Dargaville and then studied law at Auckland. He has 
been the local MP since 1987 and was Minister of Foreign Affairs in the last 
government.  
He thanked Rotary for their humanitarian efforts especially in the Pacific. 
His first majority was 311 but with changing demographics the present 
majority is now 16,000. He was a member of the committee bringing in 
MMP but voted against the legislation. The Gulf States are the gateway 
to Africa and the Middle East. 60% of the worlds arable land is in Africa 
but the Gulf States have no water and no arable land. He made it a 
personal issue to be more involved in the Pacific. Getting a seat on the 
United Nations Security Council was a challenge as we were competing with Spain 
and Turkey. Hard work in the right places resulted in three quarters of the votes in the 
first ballot were for New Zealand. Being chair for two months was demanding 
especially negotiating with the five superpowers who have veto rights. He started in 
Cabinet as Minister of Customs and was 25th out of 25.  He worked for five leaders on 
a strategy committee which meant he knew where the bodies were buried but was 
often blamed by his colleagues. He started on foreign policy in 2008 was involved with 
APEC and said our 50% increase in exports to China helped us through the GFC. He 
urged the Prime Minister to keep the nuclear free legislation but find ways round this to 
improve our relationship with the US which eventually resulted in two US ships visiting 
New Zealand. 
	

	


